
Every Child. 

Every Nation. 

Every Day. 

“ A n d  I  h e a r d  t h e  v o i c e  o f  t h e  L o r d  s a y i n g ,  “ W h o m  s h a l l  I  s e n d ,  a n d  w h o  
w i l l  g o  f o r  u s ? ’   T h e n  I  s a i d ,  “ h e r e  I  a m !   S e n d  m e . ”  

I s a i a h  6 : 8 - 9  

   There are quite a few steps in ge�ng ready to be Summer Missionaries in Chris-

�an Youth in Ac�on.  As you saw in the last newsle!er, the first step was CYIA Pre-

Training at Camp Morrow.  Then  the decision if you are going to give of yourself 

and a few weeks of your summer to serve the Lord by sharing the gospel with chil-

dren.  But there is also a cost to go to State CYIA Training at Aldersgate 

Campground in Turner, Oregon.  The cost per student which includes their summer 

5-Day Club kit is $225.  At CYIA Pre-Training we gave the teens ideas on how they 

could earn money for their training.    The teens from Condon had a Spaghe� din-

ner on Mother’s Day to raise the money for their training.  Pictured below right (at 

the table) are Henry Whatley, Keifer Takagi, Liberty Ensley, Killian Takagi, and Cam-

eron Whatley.  What a great thing to receive support from your church family and make a way for Mothers 

to have dinner prepared for them. We have other teens earning money by pulling weeds for people here 

in The Dalles.  We’ve had some work done outside of the CEF office to help in the cost of State Training al-

so.  I will be working with another CYIA teen next weekend in clearing tree branches here at the office to 

help her earn some money.   All  the teens are expected to buy their five CYIA shirts they will be wearing at 

the summer 5-Day Clubs.  The cost of those shirts are $25, but for those who have completed their lesson 

devo�ons and turned them in will have them paid for by Mid-Columbia Chapter.   I also know many of 

these CYIA teens either share before or a9er their summer with their churches and supporters what God  

is doing in their lives.                                                                                                                             

                               

  

Getting Ready for CYIA State Training 



G o o d  N e w s  R e v i e w      

 Things have been buzzing here at the CEF office.  Getting teens signed up and ready for training and 

summer schedules is just some of the things we have been doing.  It has been great having Lurel and John 

here to help and see how all this comes together.  My Mother always said, “Many hands make the work 

light.”  You can also see by the front page that we have CYIA teens working to make their training possible.   

Being proactive in getting ready for this summer is something we are all working on.                                       

 I have included the updated Summer Schedule so you can see the area we will be covering.  Those 

towns represent the Mid-Columbia counties of Hood River, Wasco, Gilliam, Wheeler, and Klickitat and Ska-

mania counties in Washington.  Please pray for travel safety and finances to fill up our gas tanks. We also 

have a team going to Montana and would appreciate your prayers for them too.  Also keep the teens in prayer 

for State CYIA Training.  (Schedule of State Training on back)                                                                 

 The picture below is of Beth Burgess who came to my office to complete a class assignment.  She was 

job shadowing me for the day.  She wrote down things that I did and what was going on in the office.  Lurel 

even gave her the job of stapling some papers.  After she was done for the day, she asked me questions relat-

ing to my job.  One of the questions is why I took this job.  I told her, “so I could share Jesus with the chil-

dren.  This job really doesn’t seem like a job but a privilege.”                                                                                        

 I would encourage you all to stop by the office and meet John 

and Lurel if you haven't already.  I would like to correct a sentence that 

John wrote correctly and I put in the wrong word (in last month’s news-

letter) to give a different meaning.  John said, “The World, as you well 

know, is becoming confusing for children and hostile to Christ.  The 

harvest field is great and I believe you and I are called to this ministry.” 

   For the children,                                                                

    Julie 

 

The Walk to Emmaus 

When the two followers of Jesus walked to Emmaus, they unknowingly encountered the Lord along the way. 

After Jesus revealed himself to them “They said to each other, ‘Didn’t our hearts burn within us as he talked 

with us on the road and explained the Scriptures to us?’”        

 Luke 24:32 NLT 

Along the way to CEF I have encountered the Lord, regarding this ministry for the children of our communi-

ties whom we are reaching for. That burden has kindled into a raging fire in my heart.  

Here in the Mid-Columbia Chapter this ministry is growing. We have the largest group of CYIA teen students 

going to the State Training this summer. Those 22 students are going to be ministering in 26 cities of 7 coun-

ties here in Oregon and in Washington. We are seeing interest in new cities and schools where we will be 

needing more teachers and leaders. We see the Lord moving! 

“He said to his disciples, ‘The harvest is great, but the workers are few. So pray to the Lord who is in charge 

of the harvest; ask him to send more workers into his fields.’” Matthew 9:37-38 NLT 

We are burdened for this; asking the Lord to bring up willing souls. We will train them and equip them to 

lead the unchurched harvest to the Lord. Please pray with us. God is doing something in our midst.  

Blessings on you all, with sincerest gratitude.    Let the children come, John Pinheiro 

If you would like to receive your newsletter by email, please let me 

know by emailing me —mcdjulie10@gmail.com     We also have 

the monthly newsletter on our web page:  cefmidcolumbia.org 



 
 

  

 

 

June 24-28  Carson Bible Church  Carson, WA    10-11:30 

   Tucker Rd. Bapt. Church  Hood River    1:30-3:00 

July 8-12  1st Baptist Church   Fossil     9:30-Noon 

   Condon Bapt. Church  Condon    2:00-4:30 

July 8-14  Montana Mission Trip  Montana   Levels 3 and up 

July 15-19  Maia House    The Dalles    10-11:30 

   Derryberry House   The Dalles     1:00-2:30 

   Indian Cr. Apts.    Hood River     10-11:30 

   Arends Pl. Apts.    Hood River     1:00-2:30 

July 22-26  Bible Bapt. Church   Goldendale    10-11:30 

   Maupin City Park   Maupin    2:30-4:00 

   Wishram Train Pk.   Wishram, WA   10-11:30 

   C.L. Bible Fellowship  Cascade Locks   1:00-2:30 

July 29-Aug. 2 Schwartzel House   Odell     10-11:30 

   WyEast Vista Apts.   Hood River    3:00-4:30 

August 5-9  Rowena Bapt. Church  Rowena    10-11:30 

   Anthony House   Hood River     1-2:30 

August 12-16  One Life/CGCF   The Dalles    10-11:30 

Sept. 6-8  Family Camp    Camp Morrow   Wamic 

                                                                                                                                                              

  

2024 Summer 5-Day Club Schedule 



June/July 2024  

CHILD EVANGELISM FELLOWSHIP® 

MID-COLUMBIA CHAPTER 

820 E. 3rd Street   

The Dalles, Oregon 97058   
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